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The Indiana Department of Transportation’s public hearing will follow Indiana State Department of Health guidance related to
COVID-19, including requiring face covering per Gov. Eric Holcomb’s Executive Order (20-37), providing hand sanitizer and access to hand washing facilities, and implementing social distancing, including monitoring the number of attendees to comply with state and local ordinances.
Face masks will be provided to attendees arriving without a face covering. 
In addition, community members may wish to visit the project webpage at https://www.in.gov/indot/4050.htm to review project information, including the public hearing presentation and display material.
Persons with limited internet access may also contact any member of the project team to request project information be mailed to them. 
Thank you for attending this evening’s public hearing.
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